
If you require assistance with station access call 13 16 17 from 7.15am to 5pm Monday to Friday, or text-only 0428 774 636
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Temporary 
carpark closure
6am – 4pm Sunday 30 July 2017
A section of the eastern carpark (shown in red below) will be temporarily restricted 
to enable the safe movement of construction vehicles for the Coomera to 
Helensvale Duplication project. 

Queensland Rail will make every effort to minimise these impacts and we 
apologise for any inconvenience.  

For more information about this project please phone 1800 664 484 during 
construction hours, email C2H@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H

Partial closure


